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REGULAR MEETING 
ORDINANCE COMMITTEE  
April 15, 2019 
 
A REGULAR MEETING was held by the Ordinance subcommittee of the City Council & WPC Authority on 
Monday, April 15, 2019 at the City Hall Auditorium. 
 
Present were Mayor Elinor Carbone, Chairman Gregg Cogswell, Corporation Counsel Atty. Victor Muschell, 
Police Chief William Baldwin, Jr., and Traffic Operations Unit Supervisor Steven Pisarski.  Councilwoman 
Anne Ruwet joined by telephone.  Councilman Paul Cavagnero arrived at 6:23 p.m. 
 
Chairman Cogswell called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.   
 
Residential/Overnight Parking Ordinance 
Mayor Carbone provided an executive summary of the proposed changes to the Code of Ordinances 
Chapter 194 – Vehicles and Traffic.  The committee discussed the proposed changes, including the 
establishment of a downtown residential parking permit program.  Chief Baldwin recommended changing 
the fines for parking violations and Officer Pisarski recommended extending the hours of operation for 
parking meters to 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. every day, with the exception of Sundays and holidays. 
 
Motion to Schedule a Public Hearing 
On a motion by Councilman Cavagnero, seconded by Councilwoman Ruwet, the committee voted 
unanimously to recommend to the full City Council that a public hearing be held on May 6, 2019 at 6:30 
p.m. to solicit citizen input regarding the proposed changes. 
 
Adjournment 
On a motion by Councilwoman Ruwet, seconded by Councilman Cavagnero, the committee voted 
unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 6:28 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. Clerk 
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